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Notice of Change to Public Hearing 

and Special Board Meeting of 
The Board of Commissioners of the 

Housing Authority of the City of Tulsa 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City 
of Tulsa (THA) regular session is scheduled to be held the 23rd day of October 2025 at 

10:30 a.m. at THA’s Central Office located at 415 E. Independence St., Tulsa, Oklahoma. 
 

A Public Hearing will be held during the meeting to consider the Five Year Plan and 2026 
Annual PHA Plan for the Housing Authority of the City of Tulsa. 

 
The plan is available for inspection at www.tulsahousing.org or the 

Tulsa Housing Authority’s Central Office 
415 E. Independence St 

Tulsa, Oklahoma 
 

A copy of this notice can be found at www.tulsahousing.org, and at THA’s Central Office 
located at 415 E Independence St., Tulsa, Oklahoma. 

 


